Warwickshire Direct

Planning Department Warwick District Council Leamington Spa

15 APR 2016

Leamington

Ref: Proposed release of land from the Green Belt and the proposed developments in Old Milverton, North Leamington for housing and Park-and-Ride Scheme

Dear Sir,

I strongly object to the above proposal for the following reasons: It is important to maintain this area, as local residents will lose a vital green space, which is currently used for walking, running, cycling and riding. I have yet to see any concrete evidence to suggest that a Park and Ride service is necessary in this area and as a resident the flood lighting and increased traffic will affect me.

As the proposed development is to support a shortage of housing in Coventry, surely it would be better to be closer to Coventry on a more suitable and sustainable site.



Dr. Helen Metzalfe

